NOTICE OF POTENTIAL QUORUM

OAKLEY CITY PLANNING COMMISSION
WEDNESDAY, JUNE 15™, 2022

In Accordance with the Utah Open Meetings Act Public Notice is hereby given
that a possible quorum of the Oakley City Planning Commission may be in

attendance at the Oakley City Council work meeting scheduled for June 15%,
2022, to be held at 7:00 PM at the Oakley City Hall.

No Formal Action or Decision will be made by this quorum at this
meeting.

Posted by Amy Rydalch, Oakley City Recorder on June 15, 2022
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